TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NH ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 30, 2017 at the Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH concerning an appeal by Bernard Leblanc, of 46 Pleasant Street, appealing the Administrative Decision of the Code Enforcement Officer regarding 44 Pleasant Street, Map 4 Lot 27 (Robert Tirrell, owner), that the property is in compliance with Zoning Regulations, maintaining its approved status as a two family residence and not unlawful three family residence.

The Application for Appeal is available for review on our website at www.greenvillenh.org and at the Town offices during official business hours.